
Sermon  

“Will I Own ‘It’?” 

2 Samuel 12: 1 – 7a; Psalm 51: 1 – 13 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME 
 

FORT MACLEOD ALLIANCE CHURCH 
 

April 2, 2023 

 

 

 
 

 

FOR VISITORS AND FIRST-TIMERS: 
 

We are so glad that the Lord directed you here this morning! 

 

• Sunday School is available for ages 3 to grade 3. 

• Washrooms are down the hall. 

• Mother’s Room is off of the foyer, next to the Sanctuary. 

• Please ask one of the ushers if you need help with anything. 

 

MISSION STATEMENT 

Fort Macleod Alliance Church exists to equip Godly Disciples of 
Jesus Christ who: 

Share Christ’s Life, Show Christ’s love and Shine Christ’s light. 

 

CONTACT US 

P.O. Box 608   Office phone: 403-553-4607 

1716 7A Ave.   Email: fmchurch@hotmail.ca 

Fort Macleod, AB  Pastor Kevin: 403-929-6510 
T0L 0Z0    Email: pastor.kevinfmac@outlook.com 

Browse the weekly bulletin and listen to sermons at: 

www.fortmacleodalliancechurch.com 

fort-macleod-alliance-church.sermoncloud.com 

You Tube – Fort Macleod Alliance 

Facebook – Fort Macleod Alliance Church 
 

GIVING OPTIONS 

E-transfers: fmacfinance@gmail.com 

Direct withdrawal information is available through the church office. 

 

 

 



HAPPENING THIS WEEK 

Tuesday April 4 – DIY & Junior Youth – 6-7:30 p.m. 

        Senior Youth – 7:30 

Friday April 7 – Good Friday Communion Service – 10 a.m. 

Saturday April 8 – Easter Choir Dress Rehearsal  

 

EASTER SUNDAY 

This year our Easter Service will have an Easter Choir from our 

congregation leading our music and worship.  Following the service, 

we will have coffee and snack time.  Please bring a dessert to share! 

 

DRESS REHEARSAL 

This is a reminder for all choir members that there will be a dress 

rehearsal on Saturday, April 8 in the morning. Details will be sent out 

by Trinh and Gerdine with what time you will be expected to be at the 

church! 

 

**SUMMER VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL ** 

We are looking into the possibility of bringing in two Children’s Workers 

from Child Evangelism Fellowship to conduct a summer VBS through 

our church.  Possible weeks under consideration are August 14 – 18th or 

August 21 – 25th.  The workers who come to assist come with the 

complete VBS program and our volunteers assist.  This program would 

be about 2 hours long and take place in either the morning, afternoon, 

or evening as works best for volunteers that may be available.  IF THIS 

IS SOMETHING THAT MIGHT INTEREST YOU, please contact Pastor 

Kevin and let him know!  (We would be looking for approx. 5 plus 

volunteers to be able to move this forward 😊) 

 

LADIES T.E.A. EVENING DATE CHANGE! 

Please note that our next Ladies T.E.A evening date has been changed 

from April 13 to April 20! Look for the invites with more info in the 

April 9 and 16 bulletins and on our Facebook page closer to the date. 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 

Ladies! Please mark your calendars… At our May 11 Ladies T.E.A 

evening we will be hosting Geraldine Flootman from Hope Revived 

Counselling to speak on the topic "Gospel Hope for Anxiety". More 

details will follow closer to the date! 

 

ELDER CARE CELLS 

The Elder’s Board has now completed the initial Care Cell Lists for our 

Church.  It is a work in progress with names to be added and removed 

as needed.  It may also be reworked as we have new Elder’s added to 

the Board in the future.  The purpose of these care cells is to better 

connect the congregation and the Elder’s for more consistent spiritual 

care.  How they will work will be more fully explained at our upcoming 

congregational meeting.  For now, you can see which Elder you are 

attached to on the bulletin board with more information to come 

shortly. 

 

REMINIDER TO MINISTRY LEADERS 

If you need any administrative assistance within your respective 

ministries, please let me know! I am happy to help where I am able to 

do so. – Melissa 

 

MEALS ON WHEELS 

Our turn to help out with Meals on Wheels in Fort Macleod is coming 

up from April 24-28!  If you are able to help on any of these days, 

please email fmchurch@hotmail.ca, or call the church office 403-553-

4607 and let Melissa know. Thanks to everyone who helps with this 

ministry! 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

Happy Birthday this week to Brooklyn Foreshew, MaryAnne Vandervalk, 
Esther Oosterwijk, and Lukas Brussee! 

 

mailto:fmchurch@hotmail.ca

